
February 21, 1%7

Disabled ABierican Veterans
Harry S. Nelson Chapter No. 2, Inc.
502-503 Broadway Building
1017 First Avenue
San Diego 1, California

Attention; Charles M. Carter,
Adjutant

I

Centlenen:

Your comiaunication of January 29, 1947, requesting

consideration if and when buildings will be available for

use of veterans organizations in Balboa Park, was referred

to the City tianager by the City Council on February 4» 1947*

The Manager, in turn, submitted a report from the Director

of larks vdiich states:

"The Coiamiesion was unanimous in their recommendation that
the request be filed until such time as a park, building is
rehabilitated for the use of all such veterans' organizations.
At that time every effort will be made to schedule a satis
factory meeting time for this organization In that building".

Very truly yours,

Vf FRED W. SICK,
City Clerk


